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DATE: September 20, 2018

TO: Louisiana OPH Laboratories Newborn Screening Submitters

From: Daniel Ferguson, MD?@'I//

Director of OPH Laboratories
Re: Discontinuation of Paper Reports

This letter is to notify all submitters of Newborn Screening samples that the Louisiana
Office of Public Health Laboratory Biochemistry/Newborn Screening Department will
discontinue mailing paper reports after September 30, 2018.

Submitters who have not registered to receive their reports electronically via our Secure
Result Viewer system can contact our Genetics Program office at 504-568-8254 for
registration details.
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